CORPUS CHRISTI PARISH
SAFEGUARD THE CHILDREN COMMITTEE

E

In November 2004, Corpus Christi Parish established a Safeguard the Children
Committee in accordance with the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops “Promise to
Protect, Pledge to Heal - Charter for the Protection of Children and Young

People.”

The mission of the Safeguard the Children Committee is to reflect the safety needs of

the children and youth in our parish and school.

The Committee consists of caring adults from both the parish and school (including

parents, educators, clergy, lay ministers, and volunteers) who work cooperatively to

ensure that safe environment programs, policies and procedures are being

implemented in our parish.

The members of the Corpus Christi Safeguard the Children Committee are:
Monsignor Liam Kidney (Pastor), Jane Young, (Chair & Director of Religious
Education), Suzanne Stewart Duffy (School Principal), Paul Stadelman (Confirmation
Coordinator), Katie Eason (School Teacher), Marie Csiszar (Parishioner), Sharon
Stephens (Parishioner), Marni Otte (Parishioner), and Nichelle Toomire (School

Parent).

Jane Young (Chair) can be reached at janey@corpuschristichurch.com

More information about the Archdiocese of Los Angeles’ (ADLA)
Safeguard the Children efforts can be found at:

https://lacatholics.org/departments-ministries/safeguard-the-children/




